





























UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SANTA BARBARA

UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

COMMITTEE ON ARTS AND LECTURES July 19, 1963

Professor Leo Szilard

Hotel Dupont Plaza

Dupont Circle and New Hampshire Avenue N.W,
Washington 6, D. C.

Dear Dr. Szilard:

We are delighted to know that you are seriously considering
accepting our invitation to be Regents' Lecturer on our

campus next Spring. The times for which you indicated a
preference--January or February, 1964--would, unfortunately,
not be possible for us. During the month of January we have
dead week, finals, and a between-semester break. In February
Margaret Mead is scheduled to be on campus as Regents' Lecturer.
If, as your situation develops, you find, as we earnestly hope
you do, that the months of March or April might be preferable
to the earlier time please let us know. However, if a later
date will be impossible for you perhaps we can work out a

time between mid-February and mid-March. In any case we

will do our best to arrange our schedule to suit yours.

We look forward to hearing from you again in September.
Siqgerely,

Alexander Sesonske

Assistant Professor of Philosophy

Chairman, Special Lectureships
Subcommittee
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